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Misty Maza

From: Public Testimony
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 3:59 PM
To: Misty Maza
Subject: Fw: Support Matt Wilcox reappointment

 

From: abie benitez <abie.benitez61@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 12:56 PM 
To: Public Testimony <PublicTestimony@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: Support Matt Wilcox reappointment  
  
Please be cautious  
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning honorable alders, I am writing in support of Mr. Matt Wilcox reappointment as a member to the New 
Haven Board of Education.  Mr. Wilcox is a hardworking member of the board who not only represent the interest of 
constituents but also has deep consideration for the well being of students and staff.  His commitment is commendable 
and I know that he continues to provide the support the board needs to function on behalf of the City and it’s 
constituents.  As a fairly new appointee, I myself have been able to understand our work better due to his 
support.  Additionally, Mr. Wilcox is a voice of calm and reason in our board and we certainly can continue to benefit of 
this resource.  Thanks for your time and consideration of my request.  Hoping for a blessed day for all of you and 
thankful for your service to our city.    


